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On	6th	February,	professors	José	Mª	Canales,	Ander	Goikoetxea	and
Fernando	Garramiola	from	Faculty	of	Engineering	were	visiting
Châteauroux,	invited	by	Université	d’Orléans	–	IUT	de	l’Indre.	During
the	visit,	these	professors	introduced	Mondragon	Unibersity’s
singularity,	the	cooperativism	and	Mondragon	Corporation.	After	that,
they	presented	our	academic	offer,	the	project	based	educational
model,	and	the	academic	offer	for	exchange	students.

Next	day	they	offered	a	lecture	to	60	students	from	IUT,	where	they
presented	Mondragon	Unibertsitatea,	some	of	the	semestral	projects
carried	out	by	our	Industrial	Electronics	Bachelor	Degree	students	and
Energy	and	Power	Electronics	Master	Degree	students.	Some	of	these
projects	were	“a	guided	robot”,	“an	automated	greenhouse”	and	“control
of	a	wind	turbine”.

This	visit	helped	strenghen	collaboration	between	Faculty	of
Engineering	and	IUT	de	l’Indre,	and	set	up	the	contact	between	other
faculties	of	MU	and	IUT.
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